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HOSA BOARD MEETING
MINUTES 3-9-2014
           Attendance:
Greg Lutz, Keith Stewart, Amy Wobser, John Wilson, Randy Eidemiller, Bill Morris, Kathleen Rolinatis,  and Liz Alecusan.
Visitors: Joe Divida, Randy Babb

Meeting called to order by Greg Lutz at 7:31 p.m.   
Motion to approve the 02-09-2014 minutes was made by Amy Wobser. Kathleen Rolinatis seconded the motion. Motion carried.
Treasurer’s Report:  Kathleen Rolinatis distributed a P&L for February. Reports included income for the month of February as well as totals on amount accrued as well as estimates of expenses. Current projections suggest the league will meet budget requirements for the year.    
Motion made to approve treasurer’s report for February made by Vernon Anthony. Bill Morris made a second. Motion carried. 
New Business
Old Business
 - Randy Babb made a presentation regarding the Soccer Facility Committee. Mr. Babb
has formed a committee to address this topic; he presented his concept for the facility he hopes to create to the Board.    

- 2014/2015 Fee Structure:  Kathleen Rolinatis presented a concept for fees designed to predict a balanced budget for 2014/2015. This includes analyzing minimum number of players, team costs, controllable fixed expenses, and other variable costs: topic to be revisited at next Board meeting. 
- Ohio Health Partnership- Contract for vote. Motion made to approve the Ohio Health partnership made by Bill Morris. John Wilson seconded. Motion carried.   
Program Business
Director of FC: Amy Wobser discussed fee collection improvements. Mrs. Wobser also mentioned that we may be moving to a new parent administrator coordinator in the near future, with Kim Gajda as the candidate for that role. Wobser made mention of preparations being made for try-outs and the need for a coordinator for uniforms, with the possibility of that going to a Board member. Hotel costs have become problematic with various tournaments and there are discussions on-going as to how coaching rooming will be handled in the future.   
Tournament teams in cooperation with other leagues presentation for elite players forthcoming and follow-up for next month’s Board meeting. 

Referees: Keith Stewart reported that have training starting March 11.  Randy Babb reported that less than 70% of referees have re-certified for this year, which could be a problem for getting games covered for this fall. In addition we are expecting significant referee rate increases.   
Public Relations (CRPRC)/Marketing:  No report. 
Director of Recreational Program: John Wilson reported that had good attendance at coaches’ meeting. Follow-up with coaches who did not attend will be done.    
Jr. Academy:  Randy Eidemiller discussed need for one more coach contract and a policy for temperature below with play is cancelled.  
Director of MSSA/HSSA:  We have one MSSA and Two HSSA teams. 
Director of TOPSoccer:  Vern Anthony reported that the season is organized relative to uniforms, indoor fields secured, etc. In need of volunteers and will work to coordinate ASAP. One intern application received thus far. 
Fields-City of Hilliard: No report
Fields-City of Columbus: No report.
Director of Camps: No report. 
Motion to adjourn made at 9:49 pm by Bill Morris. Seconded by Randy Eidemiller.  Motion passed.
